
 

 

 

 

 

 

I know this is a bit earlier than we usually send out our Pastor's Newsletter, but we want to make sure that everybody has all the 
information about the weekend. We have had a great crowd all week, but we would love for the Fellowship Hall to be packed this 
weekend. These are hugely important messages, the core of the series, and I think the quality of the presentations really deserves a 
hearing by the whole church!  
 
Here is the note from Pastor Michael about the subject for tomorrow night Friday night, 7:30 pm: ""Homewrecker!" This message 
will be about the Great Controversy showdown, and introduce the Sabbath. 
"You don't want to miss tomorrow night's meeting--it is a follow up of Mr. and Mrs. Perfect exposing the Devil's deceptive tools and how 
the devil not only wants to deceive God's character but break the sacred family bond. We will learn more about men and women and 
how God made us unique and find out what happened during the war in heaven. We will answer the question: Where did Satan go 
after he got kicked out of heaven? How did Satan deceive the first couple? And what can we do to prevent that from happening to our 
families? Join us as we UNCOVER God's true character and UNCOVER Satan's weapons." 
 
Someone was giving me a couple reasons this week why it is so important to come, even if you have heard "The Message" many times 
before. 
#1--This young speaker always adds a few new slants to the subject that have been terrific;  
#2--It's important to review that what you believed in the past is still true--say "Amen", I still believe that! It seals it further in your soul.  
#3--Lock down the reasons for your faith, so that you could defend it if the HS put you in that position with somebody, or you are called 
to defend the faith in the Last Days!  
#4--It helps all of the guests feel that this is really important and a big deal when they walk in and see the Hall full!  
#5--It is an encouragement to the evangelist to have a full house, people listening, saying "Amen," shaking his hand, praying for him, 
bringing their friends;  
#6--You can bring somebody who someday will be in heaven for eternity--many of you have been doing that, I have met some fantastic 
people! 
 
Here are the titles for the Weekend: 
Sabbath morning, 9:30 and 11:30--""The Cross in the Road" 
Saturday night, 7:30--"Where Did Jesus Go When He Died?" 
Sunday night, 7:30--"Lost and Found!" 
 
If you are attending and have brought a guest, would you mind sending me an email, so that we can keep people matched up with their 
friends? That would help a lot! 
 
God bless you all! 
Pastor Dan & the Full Circle "UNCOVERED" Team 
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